
The reindeer are coming to Walter Infant School! 
Hooray! 

 

 
 

They will be here on Monday 13th November. 
Every child will have the chance to see them and older 
and younger siblings can meet them at the end of the 

day! There will be lots of photo opportunities!  
 

Please bring in a voluntary donation of £1:00 per 
child to meet half of the cost – the other half is being 
met by the Parents Association which is wonderful!  

 
Please send the money in with your child to the 

classroom, not to the school office. 
 

It will be a wonderful and memorable day! 
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